Courtesy Notice* for a Proposed Project in your Neighborhood

Dear Property Owner:

May 2, 2024



Project Info

The City of Reno Development Services Department received an application to allow for the development of a single family attached townhome subdivision. If you are interested in learning more about the proposed project, the application is available online at http://bit.ly/reno-LDC24-54.

You will receive an official notification when the request is set for a public hearing. For more information, contact the staff member listed below. To provide comments, visit http://bit.ly/reno-comment.

*This is not a legally required notice, but rather is provided to you as a courtesy to engage you early in the development review process.

Case Number: LDC24-00054 (Riverpoint at Idlewild)

Project Type: Tentative Map and Conditional Use Permit

Ward: 1

Tentative Date for Ward 1 Neighborhood Advisory Board: May 13, 2024

Tentative Public Hearing Date: June 20, 2024

Heard by:

Planning Commission

Questions?



Jeff Foster - fosterj@reno.gov (775) 393-4165



Development Services Department P.O. Box 1900, Reno, NV 89505